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Dear Dr

RE:                                                                              CHI:
The above named patient recently registered for the pharmacy Gluten-Free Food service. As per NHS Ayrshire & Arran guidance please remove all Gluten Free Food items from the patient’s repeat list to prevent duplicate prescribing and annotate in the patient notes that the patient is now registered for the GFF service from this pharmacy. 
The patient has:

       Attended for their annual Coeliac Health Check on ............................. 

       and no issues were identified from the assessment.


       Declined to attend for their annual Coeliac Health Check

Yours sincerely
Community Pharmacist   

         





         








